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Update on the process for the 

proposed Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law 
  
For Immediate Release 
  
(Kahnawake – 25 Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2025) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK), in collaboration with the Tobacco Working Group, 
wishes to update the community on the status of the proposed 
Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law. 
 
The first draft of the proposed Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law was 
developed and approved by the community through the Community 
Decision Making and Review Process. Following a Legal review of the 
proposed law, it was revealed that eleven (11) points were changed 
and now require further discussion with the community.  
 
In the coming weeks, community engagement opportunities will be 
offered to provide information on the eleven points and to collect any 
additional questions, comments, and feedback. This will be followed by 
an appearance on K1037 to report on the results of the kiosks, 
including any feedback. 
  
Please note the following engagement events: 

• Tuesday, July 29 - K1037 Tetewathá:ren update 
• Thursday, August 14 -  Kiosk at Kahnawà:ke Services 

Complex lobby (1 to 4pm)  
• Wednesday, August 20 - Kiosk at Kahnawà:ke Services 

Complex lobby (1 to 4pm)  
• Tuesday, August 26 - K1037 Tetewathá:ren 12 – 12:30pm 

 
Additional information can be requested by contacting Ratsénhaienhs 
Jeffrey Diabo or Ratsénhaienhs Ryan Montour at 450-632-7500.  
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Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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